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Mr. Nando Iannicca 
Chair, Board of Health 
Peel Public Health 
10 Peel Centre Drive 
Brampton ON  L6T 4B9 

Dear Mr. Iannicca: 

I am pleased to advise you that the Ministry of Health will provide the Board of Health for Peel 
Public Health up to $14,081,300 in additional one-time funding for the 2020-21 funding year to 
support extraordinary costs associated with monitoring, detecting, and containing COVID-19 
in the province.  

Dr. David Williams, Chief Medical Officer of Health, will write to Peel Public Health shortly 
concerning the terms and conditions governing the funding. 

Thank you for the important service that your public health unit provides to Ontarians, and 
your ongoing dedication and commitment to addressing the public health needs of Ontarians. 

Sincerely, 

Christine Elliott 
Deputy Premier and Minister of Health 

c: Dr. Lawrence Loh, Medical Officer of Health (A), Peel Public Health
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